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New HPE Gen9 servers at myLoc managed IT AG 

Düsseldorf, 8 February 2016. myLoc managed IT AG is one of the first German hosters to offer 
dedicated servers with the new processor generation Intel XEON E3 v5. The Skylake based 
processor technology offers, besides an increased performance and energy efficiency, the big 
advantage that DDR4 memory with up to 64 GB is utilized and on top of that at an outstanding 
price-performance ratio! 

The "Dedicated Server M" and "Managed Dedicated Server M" from the myLoc product range are 
now based on the new DL20e Gen9 server from Hewlett Packard Enterprise and can be rented 
monthly at favourable conditions. The DL20 Gen9 Server is equipped with the new Intel XEON E3-
1240v5 CPU. With performance stats looking like this: 4 x 3.5 GHz including Hyper-Threading and 
32 GB DDR4 RAM, the new generation of Proliant servers replaces the previous DL320 Gen8 
servers. The main memory of the new product can now be expanded up to 64 GB DDR4 Ram for 
the first time. In the standard configuration, customers receive their server with 2 x 2,000 GB 
HDD or 2 x 240 GB SSD hard drives, which can be expanded to 2 x 8,000 GB HDD or 2 x 2,000 GB 
SSD. Thanks to the 1,000 MBit flat rate, the server is also optimally connected to the Internet. 

The new dedicated servers for rent are also available to those interested in our reseller 
programme. With our new reseller programme, you as a reseller will be personally supported by 
our sales department and will have a personal contact to whom you can turn at any time with all 
your concerns. The reseller programme allows providers, resellers and website operators to buy 
myLoc products at discounted prices and resell them. 

Pictures for the press release can be found under: 
https://www.myloc.de/en/company/download.html 

About myLoc managed IT 

myLoc operates ISO 27001 certified data centres in Düsseldorf with space for over 30,000 
servers. In the world's largest Lampertz high-security cell, sensitive systems of major customers, 
including banks, insurance companies and ISPs, are protected against external influences. myLoc 
offers products under the brands myLoc (data centre services, racks, hosting) and webtropia 
(root server). 
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